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November 3, 2022 /

DMR-QA Officer

Arkansas Dept of Energy and Environment
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118

Re: DMR-QA 42 Corrective Action Plan

Paragould Light Water & Cable participated in the DMR-QA Study 42 and our graded report was
received on August 12, 2022. Unfortunately, (2) analyte results for Cadmium and Chromium were
found to be unacceptable. PLWC is not required to test for these (2) analytes as they are not
required by our NPDES Permit AR0O033766, however; the PLWC lab conducted additional testing
for these (2) analytes after implementing the corrective action which included:

1. Obtain new standard solutions for both Cadmium and Chromium

2. Purchased and installed new bulbs for our Agilent 240FS-AA metals analyzer for both

Cadmium and Chromium

Tests were conducted and results were submitted to Phenova on September 30, 2022. The
graded results of that test were received on October 3, 2022 with an evaluation of “Acceptable”
for both Cadmium and Chromium.

If you have any questions please contact me at 239-7723 or dromine@paragould.com. Thank you.

Sincerely,

David Romine
Environmental Services Manager



